

Brightwalton Pre School Nursery

www.brightwaltonpreschool.co.uk

Village Hall, Brightwalton, Newbury, Berks, RG20 7EH Tel: 07878565015 email: brightwaltonpreschool@yahoo.co.uk

Important Dates

Brightwalton Fete 1st May

Sports day 27th June

Market Day 4th July

Parent Consultations w/c 13th June

Tiger Transition Reports 8 July

Last day of term &

Leaver's picnic 13th July

Half Term

Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June

All yellow funding forms to be returned as soon as possible, so that funding for your child can be accessed. Please ensure we hold a copy of your child's birth certificate for funding purposes if your child is eligible for funding.

Dear Parents & Carers

Welcome to the Summer term, we hope you have all had a restful break. This term our topic is Africa. We will be reading stories such as Handa's Surprise, Bringing the rain to Kapiti plain, both about Kenya. We will be trying lots of fruit from Africa. We will be learning about the children in a Pre School in a township near Cape Town, South Africa.

We will have our annual walk to Spray Wood in the next few weeks to picnic amongst the bluebells, so we are hoping for some good weather!

This term the tigers will be busy making items for their market at the end of term, where all the proceeds will go to Oxfam. This supports our learning about Africa and also shopping and money.

On Sunday 1st May Brightwalton Nursery will be involved in the Brightwalton Fete. We will be running a stall, so come and visit us and try and win a prize on our jam jar raffle and other games. Any donations of prizes or unwanted gifts would be much appreciated as well as any jam jars!

Our Sports day will be held on Monday 27th June, weather permitting, all children are invited to join in on this day. Every child will be allocated a colour team. If your child is unable to attend this event, please let us know as this will affect team selection.

We will continue with our daily phonic sessions and phonic workbooks will be sent home once a week with some supporting work, to extend your child's learning, but only if your child is interested in doing it. Madame Wilson will continue to attend on Monday morning delivering French songs, rhymes and games to the Tiger and Elephant groups.

This is a busy final term, with lots of fun and learning.

Regards